52/5

Miss Barton

REDEVELOPMENT OF THE BLOOD PRODUCTS LABORATORY, ELSTREE

I refer to Mr Finsberg's minute to Sir Kenneth of 20 October.

My advice is that there should be a representative of Works Group on the Project Steering Group. We have had bitter experience of being brought in to sort out problems on some of the major schemes which have been subject to Departmental oversight, e.g. Clare Hall, which might have been avoided by early involvement.

GRO-C

2 November 1982

JOHN BOLTON

copies to -

Mr Hudson
Mr Bench
Mr Illingworth
Mr D R Harris - FA20
Me l n O'Lenky - 3/4/82
Mk S Godfrey - 26/4/82